
 

District 3 Candidates Forum 
Featuring Fresno City Council candidates Miguel Arias and Tate Hill 
 

Fresno CA – September 21, 2018 

Chinatown Fresno Foundation is hosting a Candidates Forum for District 3 candidates Miguel 
Arias and Tate Hill on Tuesday, October 2 from 5:30-6:30 pm. The event will be held at 1048 E 
Street in Chinatown. Questions will include both scripted and audience questions.  

People who care about District 3, especially Chinatown, are welcome. People throughout 
District 3 have been invited. In addition to Chinatown, District 3 covers the rest of Downtown 
Fresno, the Cultural Arts District, Southwest Fresno, West Fresno and part of the Tower District. 

The venue, located within RMC Enterprises at 1048 E Street, seats up to 100 people. The event 
will begin with an informal gathering of the audience and the candidates. At 5:10, the Forum will 
begin. A moderator will offer each candidate three minutes for introduction.  

Moderator questions will relate to Chinatown, as well as other areas of District 3, with the 
candidates having access to the questions ahead of time. The question list will be made 
available to everyone at the door. 

The audience will have ten minutes to ask questions following the prepared questions. The 
event will close with a two-minute summary by each candidate. 

Both candidates have roots in District 3. Arias worked in West Fresno as a farmworker to attend 
college. He currently serves as the Chief Information Officer for the Fresno Unified School 
District and is a State Center Community College District Trustee. He lives in Downtown Fresno 
with his family. 

Hill was raised in West Fresno, works in Downtown and lives in the Tower District. He is the 
Senior Manager of Administration at Access Plus Capital, a subsidiary of Fresno Economic 
Opportunities Commission. 

The League of Women Voters will be registering voters during the event. The last day to register 
to vote in the November 6 election is October 22. 

Chinatown Fresno Foundation is a 501(c)3 charitable nonprofit formed to foster civic pride and 
enhance the quality of life in Historic Chinatown Fresno. We represent property owners, 
business owners, residents and customers. Our website: https://www.chinatownfresno.org/ 

 
### 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MEDIA CONTACTS 
Jan Minami (Project Director) - 559.859.1763 - chinatown93706@gmail.com 
Morgan Doizaki (Board Chair) - 559.351.0410 – mdoizaki@centralfish.com 
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